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SHOOTING INTO AN OCCUPIED DWELLING 

 

On July 11, 2024 at approximately 05:30AM, the Madison Police 

Department received several 911 calls in regards to shots being 

fired in the Northbay Subdivision. Shortly after receiving the 911 

calls, officers arrived on scene and located a house on Long Cove 

Dr that was struck several times with bullets in which no injuries 

were reported.  The Madison Police Department is continuing its 

investigation into the incident and we believe that this is an 

isolated event with no additional threat to public safety. If you 

have any information as it relates to this incident, please call 

our non-emergency number at (601)856-6111. 
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